D-8 Organization for Economic Cooperation

Note Verbale No.: EXR/23/382
Subject: D-8 and ISC Joint Webinar on Introduction of ISC’s Services to the D-8 Member
States, 10 July 2023

The D-8 Secretariat presents its compliments to the Ministries of Foreign Affairs of the D-8
Member States and has the honour to inform the latter that the D-8 Secretariat and Islamic
World Science & Technology Monitoring and Citation Institute (ISC) will organize a joint
webinar on “The Introduction of ISC’s Services to Experts, Researchers and Policymakers of
the D-8 Member States” on 10 July 2023, 11:30-13:45 Shiraz Time/GMT+3:30 (11.00-13.15
[stanbul time). The Agenda and the brief on the Webinar are enclosed herewith.

The Secretariat has further the honor to underline that during the scheduled webinar, ISC, the
entity supporting the D-8 Map of Scientific Excellence and Collaboration (D8-MSEC), will
brief the esteemed attendees on its services from which the D-8 Member States could
potentially benefit, given their needs and priorities.

The Secretariat also has the honour to request the good offices of the Ministries to forward this
information to the relevant ministries or agencies in their respective countries and to enjoin
them to participate in the abovementioned webinar, which will be accessible via the following
link (Adobe Connect platform): https://ve.isc.ac/oisc.

The D-8 Secretariat avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministries of Foreign Affairs
of the D-8 Member States the assurances of its highest consideration.

Encl.: as stated.
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